
Music


Notes

from Miss Petersen

Music Quote of the Month:

 

“The snow is melting

into music.”


- John Muir
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January in Review


    Pre-K &	 	 We reviewed the musical opposites we have learned so far and 
Kindergarten:	 did some extra practice with high and low! The kindergarteners 	 	
	 	 	 also created their own high/low patterns to share in their classes.


First Grade:	 We continued our music literacy work, including a new song “Bee 		
	 	 	 Bee Bumble Bee,” and we learned how to write music notes!


Second Grade: 	 We enjoyed working as a team to play Boomwhacker songs 	 	
	 	 	 together and we finished the month by learning about dynamics.


Third Grade:	 We learned about dynamics in music (how loud or quiet music is) 		
	 	 	 and have started learning about a new type of note and rhythm.


Fourth Grade:	 We finished learning about the brass family and, before moving 	 	
	 	 	 onto the woodwinds, we’ll learn the “cup game” routine and create 	
	 	 	 our own cup patterns and rhythms!


Fifth Grade:	 We finished our ukulele unit (although we’ll revisit them again in the 	
	 	 	 spring) and we have started to learn about spirituals.


Sixth Grade:	 We finished working on our Pachelbel Canon composition projects 	
	 	 	 (see the pictures below!) and are moving on to the Classical Era.

Follow us on Social Media!


Twitter and Instagram:


@misspsmusicroom


